November 6, 2000

The Honorable Manny Aragon

President Pro Tem

New Mexico Senate

State Capitol Bldg.

Santa Fe, NM 87503

Dear Senator Aragon:

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 42 of the New Mexico Constitution, I hereby submit to the Interim Senate Rules Committee the following appointments: 

1. Fred L. Hinker for appointment to the Organic Commodities Commission for a term 

commencing September 21, 2000 and expiring January 1, 2002.

2. Robert N. Stafford for appointment as Chief Information Officer for the State of New

Mexico for a term commencing May 8, 2000 and to be served at the pleasure of the 

Governor.

3. Enrique Rivera for appointment to the Children’s Trust Fund Board for a term 

commencing October 10, 2000 and expiring July 1, 2004.

4. Thomas E. Mitchell, III for appointment to the Children’s Trust Fund Board for a

term commencing October 10, 2000 and expiring July 1, 2004.

5. Charles D. Duree, III for reappointment to the Veterans Service Commission for a 

term commencing October 10, 2000 and expiring July 1, 2005.

6. Abbas Ghassemi, Ph. D. for appointment to the Environmental Improvement Board

for a term commencing October 15, 2000 and expiring June 30, 2005.

7. Kevin Sweazea for reappointment to the Environmental Improvement Board for a

term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring June 30, 2005.

8. Ellen Lively Steele for reappointment to the Law Enforcement Academy Board for a 

term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring July 1, 2004.
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9. Trinidad R. Sanchez for appointment to the Law Enforcement Academy Board for a 

term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring July 1, 2004.

10. James N. Hoskins for appointment to the Miners Hospital Board of Trustees for a 

Term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring June 12, 2005.

11. Howard D. Fleetwood, M.D. for reappointment to the Miners Hospital Board of

Trustees for a term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring June 12, 2001.

12. Matthew D. Snow for reappointment to the Miners Hospital Board of Trustees for 

a term commencing October 16, 2000 and expiring June 12, 2004.

Respectfully yours,






Gary E. Johnson

GEJ:rdk



Governor

